





Tube Talk

Before class junior AP U.S. History students Christy Bashnan and Emily Sullivan discuss a history program to be shown to the class. The television programs provide the students with in depth information about historical events.

"Depressing" News ...

AP U.S. History students Johnny Bell and Pete Lommen keep in mind what Mrs. Hughes always tells the class: "The more you read, the better you will do on your AP exam." Taking her advice, Johnny and Pete find some interesting articles about the Depression on the bulletin board.

No Consulting Fee Necessary.

With a keen eye for prom decorating, Mrs. Laura Lynn Hughes, AP U.S. History teacher, observes the work done by her students Lisa Hiott and Eddle Wilson on Cinderella's carriage. Also helping with the carriage is freshman Misty Linder.